
Nine members from Chapter C drove to Newburgh, IN on the 12th of 
February to enjoy dinner and make new friendships with Chapter O.  Upon 
arrival, we were greeted by C D Mike Schreiner, with a very gracious 
handshake.  Many of his Chapter members introduced themselves to our 
group. We were made to feel very welcomed by the entire Chapter……Oh, 
and the food was good too. 
      
We traveled 158 miles one way (316 round trip) to capture this Plaque. 
      
Our Chapter name: Circle City Wings, Chapter C 
 Our Gatherings: the 4th Wednesday of the month    
 Place of Gathering:  MCL Restaurant  3630 S East St., Indpls., IN. 46227 
     Dinner: 5:30 p.m.   Meeting starts at 6:30 p.m. 
     Chapter Director:   Jamie Russell      JLR101@sbcglobal.net 
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